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You keep him in perfect peace whose mind is stayed on you, because he trusts in 
you. Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an everlasting rock. 
Isaiah 26: 3-4 

This week’s value: Trust 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
This week the children had their ‘Move Up Morning’, where 
they spent time in their new classrooms with their new 
teachers, getting to know each other and building excitement in 
readiness for September.  We also welcomed our new children 
and their families to Reception. As well as transition within 
Bishop Cornish, some of our Year 6 children visited their 
secondary schools. The end of the year is flying by!  
 
Sadly, the weather forecast let us down on Wednesday, 
meaning Sport’s Day was cancelled. We are however, looking 
forward to seeing you on 6th July for a fun afternoon with lots of 
cheering and a cream tea! Fingers crossed for sunshine! You will 
also get the opportunity to meet our new catering company – 
Clever Chefs. 
 
Next week, the children in Year 5 will be sharing all of the 
exciting things that they did whilst at Heatree for their 
residential in an assembly for their parents.  
 
Year 6 will be hosting their own cream tea afternoon to raise 
money for their end of year celebration trip into Plymouth.  
 
The children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 will have their Beach 
Talk next week from staff at Wembury Beach, in preparation for 
their upcoming trip on the 13th July.  
 
We are sorry that we have had to cancel our Animal Volunteer 
Day but will be sending out a date for September.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Mrs Fletcher 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 4th July Yr 5 Heatree presentation to 

parents - 9.30am 

 

Tuesday 5th July Yr 6 Cream Teas – parents 

invited - 2pm 

 

Wednesday 6th July Sports Day 

1pm 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB DUE TO STAFF 

TRAINING  

 

Wednesday 13th July  

KS1 Beach Day  

Y3 National Cream Tea Day – parents invited 

2.15pm 

 

Monday 18th July Yr 6 End of Year trip 

 

Wednesday 20th July Year 6 Leavers’ Service  

1.45pm St Stephen’s Church  

Year 6 BBQ – 4-6pm, parents are welcome  

 

Friday 22nd July  

Last day of term  

No after school club, all children finish at 

3.15pm 

  

 

 

  

 
 

 



Sports Report 
Year 4 County Cricket Finals - CHAMPIONS! 

A huge congratulations to our Year 4 Cricket team who yesterday became County Champions! Travelling all 
the way to St Agnes they played superbly all day, winning all 6 matches. Each and every player was a real 
credit to the school, and we are all very proud of your amazing achievement. Special thanks to John and 
Heather from the Saltash Hopper Community Bus (pictured) for all their help and support. Well done, 
Boys!  
  

Achievement Awards 
Isabelle in Reception deserves the Headteacher award 
this week for her determination during sports day 
practice. She found it a bit tricky at times but carried on 
and tried her best. She never gave up, well done 
Isabelle!  
 
Jack in Year 1 amazed us all with his writing this week. 
He has really persevered with learning his sounds and 
remembering finger spaces as he writes. The result 
showed his amazing perseverance and effort 
throughout Year 1. Well done Jack! 
 
Anthony in Year 2 is highly valued by his classmates and 
teachers alike as a caring and kind member of class. He 
has an incredibly positive and enthusiastic approach to 
his learning, thoroughly enjoying a good discussion, 
especially if the subject is Science or PSHE. Well done 
Anthony. 
 
Louis in Year 3 for his fantastic efforts in reading and 
spelling. Well done Louis, you are a superstar! 
 
Ella in Year 4 always tries her best in whatever she does 
and produces her best work. This week, Ella has 
worked really hard and has created an amazing Roman 
shield...tested fully in battle! 
 
Wyatt in Year 5 for understanding the importance of 
written methods in maths and applying this skill to his 
learning. 
 
Cody in Year 6 really impressed me this week, with his 
knowledge and attention to detail! I loved filming his 
video report, which was a delight to listen to. Well-

done! 😊 

Value Awards 
Ollie in Reception showed great trust this week on our 
Military Kids tip to Go Ape. He put a lot of trust is his 
harness and zoomed through all the obstacles! Aside 
from this Ollie is a very trustworthy member of 
Reception class, keep it up Ollie!  
 
Rosie in Year 1 is a very trustworthy member of our 
class. I can always rely on her to help me in the 
classroom and she always does it with a sense of 
responsibility. Rosie you are such an amazing member 
of the class.  
 
Jacob in Year 2 who is trustworthy and responsible 
both as a friend and with his attitude to his learning. 
Well-deserved Jacob! 
 
Joshua in Year 3 is a very trustworthy person.  He is a 
great role model for the value of trust. 
 
Molly in Year 4 is such a trustworthy member of Year 4. 
She can always be relied upon and is trusted by staff 
and friends. Well done Molly. 
 
Amelia in Year 5 who is always trustworthy in all 
aspects of school life.  She cares about our 
environment, our animals and her friends and can be 
trusted with any responsibility. 
 
Bailey in Year 6 is an extremely trustworthy boy, who 
shows integrity, kindness and honesty, never failing to 
be relied upon in any situation.  
 

 



This week in school and at home 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Reception class had some 

extra sports day practice and 

during Jigsaw spoke about their 

feelings about moving to a new 

class. We spoke about the 

importance of sharing our feelings 

and worries so we wrote or drew 

our feelings to share.  

 

This week the children in Year 2 

were very interested to learn 

some South African playground 

games and had lots of fun trying 

them out with their friends. 

This week Year 4 have had a fantastic week 

learning all about Boudica, producing some 

amazing sketches in art and have finished their 

awesome Roman shields in DT. The highlight of 

our week was most certainly our Roman dress 

up day on Tuesday...we tested shields in battle, 

sang about Roman Numerals and tested out our 

skills as a marching Roman army.  

Year 6 have been preparing for their cream tea afternoon next Tuesday, 

making menus and information for parents, family and friends. They have also 

been busy researching and learning about geographical features of some iconic 

Peruvian towns and cities. They also enjoyed a special Spanish treat from Mrs 

Garner, experiencing and tasting some traditional Spanish tapas! 

Year 5 have travelled back in 

time to 1939 in the midst of war 

torn Britain. They enjoyed an 

experience day as evacuees, 

cooking recipes using rationed 

products & building an air raid 

shelter. 

This week Year 3 have enjoyed 

continuing looking at promises in 

RE, Making our puppets in DT 

and learning more about how 

light travels in straight lines. We 

have been learning some scientific 

vocabulary about materials that 

block or allow light through. 

This week Year 1 have been writing 

their very own versions of Sally and 

the Limpet. They have been using lots 

of super punctuation as they write. In 

maths they have been showing off their 

amazing partitioning skills and I have 

been absolutely blown away by them. 

We have also been making moving sea 

creatures with pivots and comparing 

the waterfront at Saltash to Plymouth. 

We also enjoyed our move up morning 

and felt very grown up! 



Photo Gallery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

1 / 5  


